
Are you transitioning to civilian work, or have you 
already transitioned, at or after the age of 50?

The Officers’ Association and Centre for Research into the Older 
Workforce are conducting a research project into the employment 
barriers and challenges faced by 50+ Service Leavers in finding 
sustainable work in the civilian world. 

This research covers all ranks and all Services.  You can help by:

•	 Completing an online survey and/or:

•	 Participating in focus group discussions taking place in 
London, Shrivenham, Bristol, Plymouth and York in June 2019.

Please register to take part at:

This research has been funded by the Forces in Mind Trust (FiMT),  
using an endowment awarded by the Big Lottery Fund. 
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Calling all 50+ Service Leavers


